
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

THANK YOU  

An amazing start to 

Christmas here at CtS.  

 

We hope you enjoyed the Christmas Fayre as much as we did. 

 

Kind Regards,  

Mrs Lorraine Quirk ð Executive Head Teacher 
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2nd December 2019  

Friday 13th December 2019 

Christmas Dinner Menu 

We would like to invite all of our pupils to come and 

join us for 

Christmas Dinner, any dietary/cultural requirements 

will be catered for: 

Roast Turkey (H) 

Pigs In Blankets (Pork) 

Quorn Roast(Vegetarian) 

Roast Potatoes 

Brussel Sprouts 

Baton Carrots & Garden Peas 

Chocolate Coated Christmas Trees 

Christmas Pudding & Custard 

Mince Pies 

Please book online by Thursday 5th December 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

§ Friday 6th December-Teasel Class 

Collective Worship. 

§ Friday 6th December-New Parents Open 

Morning. 

§ Thursday 12th December-Foundation 

Nativity 10am 

§ Friday 13th December-Xmas Jumper Day 

§ Friday 13th December-Xmas Lunch 

§ Tuesday 17th & Wednesday 18th 2pm -Year 

1 & Year 2 Xmas Performance. 

§ Thursday 19th December-Yr1/2 Christingle 

at CtS am. 

§ Thursday 19th December-Yr3/4 Christingle 

walk to church pm. 

§ Thursday 19th DecemberðYr5/6 Carol 

Concert 6pm. 

 

YEAR 6 QUINTA HALL  

Thanks to those who attend the Y6 meeting last 

week which outlined the arrangements for the 

residential trip in June. if you were not at the 

meeting, letters will go home today. Do contact 

the Y6 team if you have any questions. 



 

 

The following children have been in the Golden 

Book week ending 29.11.19. 

Well Done Everyone 

CHAPLAINCY CORNER  

CHAPLAINCY CORNER  

Last week, Clover treated us to an excellent 

collective worship all about trust. They shared 

their learning, connected it to a bible story and 

celebrated in song. Thank you so much, Clover 

Class! This week, we begin our advent series-

 Follow the star!  - which is inspired by the 

chorus of the carol We Three Kings and focuses 

on descriptions of the star. We also have an 

empty gift box under the christmas tree which 

we hope to fill with donations for the MK winter 

night shelter. We welcome contributions such 

as  Toothpaste, toothbrushes, soap, shampoo, 

combs, deodorant (mainly menõs), thick socks, 

gloves, hats, hand towels, flannels.  Thanks too 

to Mrs Summerfield, Mrs Whittle and Mrs Winn 

(and all the children of course!) for their help in 

organising our tree for the St Mary's Shenley 

Christmas Tree Festival. It looked beautiful! 

If you would like to join is in prayer this week, 

please  

¶ Give thanks for our PTA and the 
community spirit obvious at the 
christmas fayre. 

¶ Pray for children in their 
maths learning this week- may they 
learn to struggle mathematically and 
make connections which help them 
work efficiently and with 
understanding. 

 

 

 

 

CLASS AND SCHOOL 

ATTENDANCE 2019/20  

Our attendance bears, Adam and Eve, 

are awarded each week to the two 

classes with the best attendance. 

For the week ending 22nd November,  

Adam joined Clover Class and Eve joined Catkin 

Class who both achieved 99.6% attendance.  

Well Done. 

 

 
 

 
 

CHRISTMAS CARD DELIVERY AT CTS 

Beginning Monday 2nd December there will be 

a red post box in the main reception area for 

children to post their christmas cards to other 

children or adults within CtS.  On a daily basis 

during lunchtime year 6 children will empty the 

box and deliver the christmas cards. 

 

To enable the year 6 children to deliver the 

cards correctly please can the envelopes have 

the childs full name  or initials and class written 

on the front. We would appreciate it if all cards 

could be posted in the post box and not given to 

your childs class.  

 

Thank you for your co-operation, we hope this 

will be an exciting way for children to receive 

their christmas cards.  

Nursery Georgia 

Poppy Adrian 

Year 1 Lacey 

Year 2 Christos & Reece 

Year 3 Esme & Tinaye 

Year 4 Ivon & Harry 

Year 5 Alesha & Sophie 

Year 6 Rebecca & Riley 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CTS PTA 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

The PTA and Christ the Sower School would like to thank all the children and families who 

attended the Christmas Fayre on Friday and all the staff and parents who very generously 

donated their time. It was a great success and so lovely to see the children enjoying themselves.  

We are delighted to announce that the PTA raised an amazing £1,213.26 (after expenses) which 

will be used to benefit the children at CtS.   

We have a lot of events planned for 2020 and look forward to seeing you all at our future events.  

If you would like to join the PTA please  contact the CtS  Office. 

 

St Marys Shenley Tree Festival  


